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Fw: HDSE Letter and Holdover Status

From Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>
Date Mon 2025-03-03 9:56 AM
To Ashley Balsom <ashley.balsom@jla.us.com>; Jen Winslow <Jen.winslow@jla.us.com>

2 attachments (1 MB)
20250228133238672.pdf; RE: Existing Drain field;

BRANDY STEFFEN | JLA PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT 
Partner + Senior Program Manager    
brandy.steffen@jla.us.com » Schedule a 30 minute meeting   

From: BEACH Anthony <Anthony.BEACH@odav.oregon.gov>
Sent: Friday, February 28, 2025 3:16 PM
To: Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>; Samantha Peterson <SPeterson@CenturyWest.com>
Cc: THOMAS Alex R <Alex.R.THOMAS@odav.oregon.gov>
Subject: FW: HDSE Letter and Holdover Status
 
Good afternoon, please include in the public record for the master plan.
 
Thank you,
 
Tony Beach
OREGON DEPARTMENT OF AVIATION
STATE AIRPORTS MANAGER

OFFICE 503-378-2523  CELL 503-302-5455

M-F 7:30am – 4pm

 
 
 
From: BEACH Anthony
Sent: Friday, February 28, 2025 3:10 PM
To: Lukas Nickerson <Luke@flyaerometal.com>
Cc: SUGAHARA Kenji <Kenji.SUGAHARA@odav.oregon.gov>; THOMAS Alex R <Alex.R.THOMAS@odav.oregon.gov>
Subject: HDSE Letter and Holdover Status
 
Good afternoon Mr. Nickerson,
 
I understand you are now the President of the HDSE Sewer System Owners Association. We have
received your letter dated February 24th (attached) regarding comments on the master plan for the
Aurora State Airport and HDSE’s drain field lease. I have forwarded the letter to the master plan team, it
will be included in the public record for the master plan.

mailto:brandy.steffen@jla.us.com
https://outlook.office.com/bookwithme/user/b32d141f8b484237af4cff695637d779@jla.us.com/meetingtype/XeCWyKCq9kS7hJVkN_X-SQ2?anonymous&ep=mLinkFromTile


 
Please also see the attached email sent 8/15/2023 to then HDSE President Tony Helbling. HDSE’s lease
is currently in holdover status pending the outcome of the master plan.
 
We appreciate you reaching out as the point of contact for HDSE. We will be in touch to asses options
and next steps as the master plan concludes.
 
Thanks again,
 
Tony Beach
OREGON DEPARTMENT OF AVIATION
STATE AIRPORTS MANAGER

OFFICE 503-378-2523  CELL 503-302-5455

M-F 7:30am – 4pm

 
 


